
Better

Jessica May Walker



  Together Is Better Simon Sinek,2016-09-13 Simon
Sinek sparked a movement with his bestsellers
START WITH WHY and LEADERS EAT LAST. Now this
beautifully illustrated book will inspire more
readers to ask for help, help others, and discover
their own courage through a charming story about
change. Life is a series of choices. Do we go left
or right? Jump forward or hold back? Sometimes our
choices work out for the better…and sometimes they
don’t. But there is one choice, regardless of
every other decision, that profoundly affects how
we feel about our journey: Do we go alone or do we
go together? It is the courageous few who ask for
help. It is the giving few willing to help others.
We can all find the courage we need and know the
joy of service – the minute we learn that together
is better. Filled with inspiring quotes, this
richly illustrated fable tells a delightful story
of three kids who go on a journey to a new
playground and take a stand for what they believe.
The story is a metaphor for anyone looking to make
a change or wondering how to pursue their dreams.
And the message is simple: relationships – real,
human relationships – really, really matter. The
stronger our relationships, the stronger the bonds
of trust and cooperation, the more we can
accomplish and the more joy and fulfillment we get
from our work and personal lives. The three heroes
are archetypes who represent us all at various
points in our lives. Their main challenge is the
same one we face every day: How can we find the
things we’re looking for? According to Sinek, if
we each do our part to help advance a shared
vision, we can build the world we imagine. In
addition to the story itself, Sinek shares such
profound lessons as: · A team is not a group of
people that work together. A team is a group of
people that trust each other. · Fight against
something and we focus on the thing we hate. Fight
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for something and we focus on the thing we love. ·
Working hard for something we don’t care about is
called stress. Working hard for something we love
is called passion. · A star wants to see himself
rise to the top. A leader wants to see those
around him become stars. Together is Better was
designed to be given as a gift to someone you want
to inspire, or to say thank you to someone who
inspires you. It's completely different from
Sinek's previous work. It may look like a
children's book, but it's definitely for adults.
This book includes a special page featuring the
Scent of Optimism.
  Your Best Just Got Better Jason W.
Womack,2012-02-07 Imagine if your best just got
better every single day In Your Best Just Got
Better, productivity expert Jason Womack teaches
readers that working longer hours doesn't make up
for a flawed approach to productivity and
performance. Workers need to clarify their habits,
build mindset-based strategies, and be proactive.
Womack's signature workplace performance
techniques offer specific strategies to
consistently and incrementally improve
performance. Readers will: Understand the
fundamentals of workflow and the principles of
human performance Arm themselves with the tools
and the processes to get more of their work done,
on time, with fewer resources, and with less
stress Making your best better won't happen
overnight, but learning how to effectively manage
just a few critical success factors lead to an
effective workday and an overall successful
professional career.
  The Book of Better Chuck Eichten,2011-11-01 I
have diabetes. I’ve lived with it for years and
years. I’ve done everything to learn as much as I
can about it. I’ve made more idiot
mistakes—accidentally and on purpose—with diabetes
than you think would be safe. I’ve managed to stay
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very healthy. And by some standards, my life is
pretty “normal.” Throughout my extended career as
a person with diabetes, the most important fact I
have learned is that ANY BIT BETTER
(…3%...5%...28%...91%...) IS STILL BETTER. It
might be the most important thing you can know
about your diabetes. Maybe we can’t make it go
away. Maybe we can’t make it perfect. Maybe we’re
still mad that we got stuck with it. But we
absolutely CAN make it BETTER. It’s not always
easy, but it’s not complicated either. Diabetes
gets Better if you make it Better.
  Better Amy Robach,2015 In this very personal
book, Good Morning America anchor Amy Robach
retraces the 12 months following her breast cancer
diagnosis in October 2013, revealing details about
her on-air mammogram on GMA, her treatment and its
impact on her work life and family life, and her
emotional journey from initial shock and
devastation to resilience, bravery, and hope.--
  A Feel Better Book for Little Worriers Holly
Brochmann,Leah Bowen,2020-11-04 Worries can feel
like a BIG problem to a LITTLE kid! A Feel Better
Book for Little Worriers assures kids that having
some worries is normal — everyone has them, even
adults! The rhyming narration helps little kids to
identify a worry and where it might come from, as
well as provides them with helpful tools to reduce
and cope with worries. Includes a Note to Parents
and Caregivers that expands on the cognitive-
behavioral science behind the strategies and tools
presented in the book, with more information on
how you can help your little worrier to stay calm.
  Doing Good Better William MacAskill,2015-07-28
Most of us want to make a difference. We donate
our time and money to charities and causes we deem
worthy, choose careers we consider meaningful, and
patronize businesses and buy products we believe
make the world a better place. Unfortunately, we
often base these decisions on assumptions and
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emotions rather than facts. As a result, even our
best intentions often lead to ineffective—and
sometimes downright harmful—outcomes. How can we
do better? While a researcher at Oxford, trying to
figure out which career would allow him to have
the greatest impact, William MacAskill confronted
this problem head on. He discovered that much of
the potential for change was being squandered by
lack of information, bad data, and our own
prejudice. As an antidote, he and his colleagues
developed effective altruism, a practical, data-
driven approach that allows each of us to make a
tremendous difference regardless of our resources.
Effective altruists believe that it’s not enough
to simply do good; we must do good better. At the
core of this philosophy are five key questions
that help guide our altruistic decisions: How many
people benefit, and by how much? Is this the most
effective thing I can do? Is this area neglected?
What would have happened otherwise? What are the
chances of success, and how good would success be?
By applying these questions to real-life
scenarios, MacAskill shows how many of our
assumptions about doing good are misguided. For
instance, he argues one can potentially save more
lives by becoming a plastic surgeon rather than a
heart surgeon; measuring overhead costs is an
inaccurate gauge of a charity’s effectiveness;
and, it generally doesn’t make sense for
individuals to donate to disaster relief.
MacAskill urges us to think differently, set aside
biases, and use evidence and careful reasoning
rather than act on impulse. When we do this—when
we apply the head and the heart to each of our
altruistic endeavors—we find that each of us has
the power to do an astonishing amount of good.
  Brag Better Meredith Fineman,2020-06-16 This
effortless and unapologetic approach to self-
promotion will manage your anxiety and allow you
to champion yourself. Does talking about your
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accomplishments feel scary or icky because you're
worried people will think you're obnoxious? Does
it feel more natural to put your head down and do
the work? Are you tired of watching the loudest
people in your industry get disproportionate
praise and rewards? If you answered yes to any of
the above, you might be self-sabotaging. You need
to learn to Brag Better. Meredith Fineman has
built a career working with The Qualified Quiet:
smart people who struggle to talk about themselves
and thus go underestimated or unrecognized. Now,
she shares the surefire and anxiety-proof
strategies that have helped her clients
effectively communicate their achievements and
skillsets to others. Bragging Better doesn't
require false bravado, talking over people, or
pretending to be more qualified than you are.
Instead, Fineman advocates finding quiet
confidence in your opinions, abilities, and
background, and then turning up the volume. In
this book, you will learn the career-changing
tools she's developed over the past decade that
make bragging feel easy, including: Get remembered
by focusing your personal brand and voice on key
adjectives (like effective, subtle, and edgy)
Practice explaining what you do in simple, sticky
terms to earn respect and recognition from the
public and people at work. Eliminate words that
undermine your work and find better ones--like
your bio saying you're trying or attempting to do
something instead that you ARE doing it. If you're
ready to begin Bragging Better--to telling the
truth about your accomplishments with grace and
confidence--this book is for you.
  Again, but Better Christine Riccio,2019-05-07
**INSTANT NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER** From one of
the most followed booktubers today, comes Again,
but Better, a story about second chances,
discovering yourself, and being brave enough to
try again. Shane has been doing college all wrong.
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Pre-med, stellar grades, and happy
parents...sounds ideal -- but Shane's made zero
friends, goes home every weekend, and
romance...what’s that? Her life has been dorm,
dining hall, class, repeat. Time's a ticking, and
she needs a change -- there's nothing like moving
to a new country to really mix things up. Shane
signs up for a semester abroad in London. She's
going to right all her college mistakes: make
friends, pursue boys, and find adventure! Easier
said than done. She is soon faced with the
complicated realities of living outside her
bubble, and when self-doubt sneaks in, her new
life starts to fall apart. Shane comes to find
that, with the right amount of courage and
determination one can conquer anything. Throw in
some fate and a touch of magic - the possibilities
are endless.
  Eat More Better Dan Pashman,2014-10-14 What if
you could make everything you eat more delicious?
As creator of the WNYC podcast The Sporkful and
host of the Cooking Channel web series You're
Eating It Wrong, Dan Pashman is obsessed with
doing just that. Eat More Better weaves science
and humor into a definitive, illustrated guidebook
for anyone who loves food. But this book isn’t for
foodies. It’s for eaters. In the bestselling
tradition of Alton Brown’s Good Eats and M.F.K.
Fisher’s The Art of Eating, Pashman analyzes
everyday foods in extraordinary detail to answer
some of the most pressing questions of our time,
including: Is a cheeseburger better when the
cheese is on the bottom, closer to your tongue, to
accentuate cheesy goodness? What are the ethics of
cherry-picking specific ingredients from a snack
mix? And what role does surface-area-to-volume
ratio play in fried food enjoyment and ice cube
selection? Written with an infectious blend of
humor and smarts, Eat More Better is a tongue-in-
cheek textbook that teaches readers to eat for
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maximum pleasure. Chapters are divided into
subjects like engineering, philosophy, economics,
and physical science, and feature hundreds of
drawings, charts, and infographics to illustrate
key concepts like The Porklift—a bacon lattice
structure placed beneath a pancake stack to
elevate it off the plate, thus preventing the
bottom pancake from becoming soggy with syrup and
imbuing the bacon with maple-based deliciousness.
Eat More Better combines Pashman’s award-winning
writing with his unparalleled field research,
collected over thirty-seven years of eating at
least three times a day. It delivers entertaining,
fascinating, and practical insights that will
satisfy your mind and stomach, and change the way
you look at food forever. Read this book and every
bite you take will be better.
  Learn Better Ulrich Boser,2019-09-03 For
centuries, experts have argued that learning was
about memorizing information: You're supposed to
study facts, dates, and details; burn them into
your memory; and then apply that knowledge at
opportune times. But this approach to learning
isn’t nearly enough for the world that we live in
today, and in Learn Better journalist and
education researcher Ulrich Boser demonstrates
that how we learn can matter just as much as what
we learn. In this brilliantly researched book,
Boser maps out the new science of learning,
showing how simple techniques like comprehension
check-ins and making material personally relatable
can help people gain expertise in dramatically
better ways. He covers six key steps to help you
“learn how to learn,” all illuminated with
fascinating stories like how Jackson Pollock
developed his unique painting style and why an
ancient Japanese counting device allows kids to do
math at superhuman speeds. Boser’s witty, engaging
writing makes this book feel like a guilty
pleasure, not homework. Learn Better will
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revolutionize the way students and society alike
approach learning and makes the case that being
smart is not an innate ability—learning is a skill
everyone can master. With Boser as your guide, you
will be able to fully capitalize on your brain’s
remarkable ability to gain new skills and open up
a whole new world of possibilities.
  Becoming Better Grownups Brad
Montague,2020-03-31 A New York Times-bestselling
author looks for the meaning of a good life by
seeking advice from the very young and the very
old. When his first book tour ended, Brad Montague
missed hearing other people's stories so much that
he launched what he dubbed a Listening Tour. First
visiting elementary schools and later also nursing
homes and retirement communities, he hoped to
glean new wisdom as to how he might become a
better grownup. Now, in this playful and buoyant
book, he shares those insights with rest of us --
timeless, often surprising lessons that bypass the
head we're always stuck in, and go straight to the
heart we sometimes forget. Each of the book's
three sections begins with the illustrated story
of The Incredible Floating Girl. Brad weaves this
story together with lessons of success, fear,
regret, gratitude, love, happiness, and dreams to
reveal the true reason we are here: to fly, and to
help others fly. Beautifully designed and
featuring Montague's own whimsical 4-color
illustrations that appeal to the kid in all of us,
Becoming Better Grownups shares the purpose and
meaning we can all discover merely by listening,
and reveals that--in a world that seems
increasingly childish--the secret to joy is in
fact to become more childlike.
  Get Better Todd Davis,2017-11-07 The chief
people officer at FranklinCovey outlines anecdotal
and practical recommendations for how
organizations of any size or type can create a
competitive advantage by building effective
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relationships.
  Better Than Before Gretchen Rubin,2015-03-17 NEW
YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • The author of The
Happiness Project and “a force for real change”
(Brené Brown) examines how changing our habits can
change our lives. “If anyone can help us stop
procrastinating, start exercising, or get
organized, it’s Gretchen Rubin. The happiness guru
takes a sledgehammer to old-fashioned notions
about change.”—Parade Most of us have a habit we’d
like to change, and there’s no shortage of expert
advice. But as we all know from tough experience,
no magic, one-size-fits-all solution exists. It
takes work to make a habit, but once that habit is
set, we can harness the energy of habits to build
happier, stronger, more productive lives. In
Better Than Before, acclaimed writer Gretchen
Rubin identifies every approach that actually
works. She presents a practical, concrete
framework to allow readers to understand their
habits—and to change them for good. Infused with
Rubin’s compelling voice, rigorous research, and
easy humor, and packed with vivid stories of lives
transformed, Better Than Before explains the
(sometimes counterintuitive) core principles of
habit formation and answers the most perplexing
questions about habits: • Why do we find it tough
to create a habit for something we love to do? •
How can we keep our healthy habits when we’re
surrounded by temptations? • How can we help
someone else change a habit? Rubin reveals the
true secret to habit change: first, we must know
ourselves. When we shape our habits to suit
ourselves, we can find success—even if we’ve
failed before. Whether you want to eat more
healthfully, stop checking devices, or finish a
project, the invaluable ideas in Better Than
Before will start you working on your own
habits—even before you’ve finished the book.
  The Better Brain Book David Perlmutter,Carol
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Colman,2005-08-02 From the author of the #1 New
York Times bestseller Grain Brain and New York
Times bestseller Brain Maker... Loss of memory is
not a natural part of aging—and this book explains
why. Celebrated neurologist David Perlmutter
reveals how everyday memory-loss—misplacing car
keys, forgetting a name, losing concentration in
meetings—is actually a warning sign of a
distressed brain. Here he and Carol Colman offer a
simple plan for repairing those problems,
clarifying misconstrued connections between memory
loss and aging, and regaining and maintaining
mental clarity by offering the tools for: Building
a better brain through nutrition, lifestyle
changes, and brain workouts Coping with specific
brain disorders such as stroke, vascular dementia,
Alzheimer's, Parkinson's, multiple sclerosis, and
Lou Gehrig's disease Understanding risk factors
and individually tailoring a diet and
supplementary program Features a Life Style Audit,
quizzes, a brain fitness program with the most
effective ways to exercise your brain, and a
nutritional program that details the best brain
food and supplements.
  Better Atul Gawande,2010-07-09 The struggle to
perform well is universal, but nowhere is this
drive to do better more important than in
medicine. In his new book, Atul Gawande explores
how doctors strive to close the gap between best
intentions and best performance in the face of
obstacles that sometimes seem insurmountable. His
vivid stories take us to battlefield surgical
tents in Iraq, to a polio outbreak in India and to
malpractice courtrooms around the country. He
discusses the ethical dilemmas of doctors'
participation in lethal injections, examines the
influence of money on modern medicine and recounts
the astoundingly contentious history of hand-
washing. Finally, he gives a brutally honest
insight into life as a practising surgeon.
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Unflinching but compassionate, Gawande's
investigation into medical professionals and their
progression from good to great provides a detailed
blueprint for success that can be used by
everyone.
  This Book Will Teach You How to Write Better
,2013-08-26 Learn how to get what you want. Learn
how to increase your conversion rates. Learn how
to make it easier to write anything (using
formulas and mind-hacks). The information inside
has turned keystrokes from my fingers, into
millions of dollars in sales. Some of the concepts
inside have been able to turn a poor man, into a
rich man, by simply re-arranging some words on a
page.
  Sleep Smarter Shawn Stevenson,2016-09-06 Shawn
Stevenson is a health expert with a background in
biology and kinesiology who has helped thousands
of people worldwide to improve their health,
through his private work as well as his #1
Nutrition and Fitness podcast on iTunes. In his
work, Shawn brings a well-rounded perspective to
the perennial question: how can we feel better? In
investigating complex health issues such as weight
loss, chronic fatigue and hormone imbalance, Shawn
realised that many health problems start with one
criminally overlooked aspect of our routine -
sleep. In Sleep Smarter Shawn explores the little-
known and even less-appreciated facts about
sleep's influence on every part of our life.
Backed by the latest scientific research and
packed with personal anecdotes and tips from
leaders in the field of sleep research, this book
depicts the dangers of insufficient sleep - from
weight retention to memory loss to bad sex to
increased risk of disease. In his clear,
personable and relatable style Shawn offers 21
simple, immediately applicable ways for readers to
take their well-being into their own hands and
improve their sleep now
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  Breathing Makes It Better Christopher
Willard,Wendy O'Leary,2019-10-01 2019 Moonbeam
Children’s Book Awards Winner 2020 Mom’s Choice
Awards® Gold Recipient An engaging and interactive
story showing children ages 3-6 the power of
breath when dealing with new and difficult
emotions. Read aloud and breathe along with this
sweet story teaching children how to navigate
powerful emotions like anger, fear, sadness,
confusion, anxiety, and loneliness. With rhythmic
writing and engaging illustrations, Breathing
Makes It Better guides children to breathe through
their feelings and find calm with recurring cues
to stop and take a breath. Simple guided
practices, like imagining you are a tree blowing
in the wind, follow each story to teach children
how to apply mindfulness techniques when they need
them the most.
  The Better Book Jessica May Walker,2019-05-20
The planner designed to help patients and
caregivers dealing with long term illnesses stay
organized, connected, and healthy.I created this
planner for my husband and me to use as we
navigated his cancer treatment. We learned a lot,
and as it developed, I decided I wanted to create
an available printed version. I am excited and
grateful to share The Better Book with you
now.PERFECT FOR: cancer patients, caregivers,
chronic illness, Alzheimer's disease, pregnancy,
baby shower gift, get well gift, cancer care
package, and more!DETAILS: Book includes sections
for Personal Contact Information, Doctor Contact
Information, Prescription Log, Important Dates
Chart, Appointment Notes, Questions Log, Bills and
Payment, Support Log, 6 months of Weekly Tracker,
and Daily Journal Pages.
  Know Better, Do Better Meredith Liben,David
Liben,2019-05-28 Meredith and David Liben have
spent decades transforming education, working as
teachers, researchers, leaders, and founders of an
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alternative public elementary school in Harlem€the
Family Academy. The Libens have been on the front
lines of the reading wars since 1994, when the
Family Academy's first cohort of students failed
the NYC end of year reading exam and they were
confronted with the question: How can a school
with plenty of resources, dedication to
outstanding instruction, and support for social
and emotional learning fail so spectacularly at
teaching children how to read? The answers are
collected here in Know Better, Do Better: Teaching
the Foundations So Every Child Can Read. The
Libens have poured through the research,
pedagogical movements, and deeply entrenched
classroom myths to find the literacy practices and
instructional materials that actually improve
student learning outcomes. Through their work, the
Family Academy reading scores rose to the highest
of any non€gifted school in Harlem. The best of
intentions aren't enough to make children
literate; educators have to know better so they
can do better.
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